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FFC - FLOATS AND FUEL CELLS, INC. OF
MEMPHIS, TENINESSEE RECEIVES FAA
APPROVAL TO VIANUFACTURE BELL
407 AND 206-L3/L4 REPLACEMENT
FUEL CELLS.

FFC received Part Manufacturing Approval to manufacturer replacement Bell 407 and 206-L3 /L4
fuel cells. (Bell part numbers 407-362-632-101, 40/7-362-633-101 and 206-064-633-103).

Floats and Fuel Cells, Inc. is a Memphis, Tennessee fuel tank manufacturer. Kevin Brewer, Director
of Sales and Marketing for Floats and Fuel Cells, Inc. announced that the FAA has granted FFC the
approval to manufacture replacement fuel cells for the Bell 407, 206-L3 and 206-L4 helicopters.
These are the latest approvals for FFC expanding the Bell product line coverage to 13 replacement
part numbers.

In 2008, FFC obtained TSO-C80 approval for its P2535 Commercial Crash-resistant fuel cell
construction. The P2533 construction surpasses OEM standards and continues to provide
excellent service. Brewer commented, “VWe are very excited about these |latest additions to our
Bell product offering. \We know the Bell 407 part numbers will be good selling units far into the
future as these aircraft begin to cycle through the original installations.”
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